
 

 

DIARY DATES  

April 

 3 10.00am Prayer and Share at the Vyne Community Centre 

 4 7.30pm Deacons Meeting 

 7 11.00am Worship – looking at the work of The Leprosy Mission, 

with Peter Nicholls 

 13 2.00pm Quiz and Cream Tea 

 19 9.30am Good Friday Walk of Witness from St Hugh to the 

Methodist Church 

  10.30am Good Friday service at The Methodist Church 

 21 9.00am Communion and Son Rise Breakfast 

  11.00am Easter Sunday Worship 

 

Please contact one of the Deacons on any matter of pastoral need or concern 

via the answerphone 01483 474083 or by e-mail: 

Minister@KnaphillBaptist.org.uk. 

You can contact our Moderator, Rev Mike Stanbrook via Phone: 074 0208 0282 

or email: mpstanbrook@yahoo.co.uk  

Full details of all our activities are on the Web, 

www.KnaphillBaptist.org.uk/notices/  

or available by email: please ask Eric to add you to the distribution. 

All items for next edition by noon Saturday please to 01483 476016 or 

Treasurer@KnaphillBaptist.org.uk 

Find us online at www.KnaphillBaptist.org.uk 

For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the LORD, “plans to prosper 

you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. 

 Jeremiah 29:11 

A warm welcome to everybody 

Notices – Week Beginning 31st March 2019 

Remember – the clocks went forward at 1am this morning! 

Sunday Coffee served from 10:40am 

 10.45am Prayer in the back room 

 11.00am Worship led by Tony Nelson 

We welcome Tony Nelson to lead our Mothering Sunday Worship, with 

readings from Proverbs 31 v10-31 and Isaiah 66 v12-13 

Monday 7.30pm Chobham House Group  

Tuesday 9.30pm Parents & Toddlers Group 

Wednesday 10.00am Prayer and Share at The Vyne 

Thursday 2.30pm Fellowship Hour at the home of Linda 

Parsons. 

 7.30pm Deacons Meeting 

Sunday 7th April 2019 

 Coffee Served from 10:40am 

 10.45am Prayer in the back room 

 11.00am Worship – looking at the work of The 

Leprosy Mission, with Peter Nicholls 
 

We invite you to stay for tea/coffee in the Church after the service.  
The members of the Prayer Team are available  

if you would like prayer after the service 



Food Hygiene 

Further to the notices about the freezer in the church kitchen for the last two 

weeks, it has now been discovered that the fridge isn’t working either!  We 

are investigating a replacement, but in the meantime, please do not leave 

anything in either the fridge or freezer. 

Quiz Afternoon 

The Quiz Afternoon is open to anyone and so if you would like to invite 

someone/people who would not normally come to a church then that would 

be great.  The questions will be on a wide variety of subjects.  There are some 

flyers at the back of the church with all the information. 

All we ask is that you sign up on the list at the back of the Church so that we 

have  some idea of numbers for the cream tea – we would hate to run out of 

scones, jam and cream! 

Woking Foodbank  

The food banks require the following: washing powder, washing up liquid, 

tins of custard, long life sponge puddings, cartons of long life fruit juice, 

cartons of UHT long life milk and packets of mash. 

Please continue to pray for the recipients. 

Volunteer Information Afternoon - Syrian Refugees 

Following on from the Volunteer information meeting last week, Woking 

Borough Council are running a Cultural Awareness Workshop on Monday 

15th April 12.30pm -3pm at the Council offices. The aim is to raise awareness 

and understanding about the Syrian culture and the transition stages Syrian 

families go through in the UK. We're asked to let Claire Hargreaves 

(claire.hargreaves@methodist.org.uk) know of anyone interested in going, so 

that they know how many folk will need to be accommodated. 

Calling all crisp lovers and pen users 

Empty crisp packets (any make) can now be taken to Knaphill News and used 

pens to Knaphill Library so that they can be recycled rather than end up in 

land-fill.  An added incentive is that the Knaphill schools will get a small 

amount of money for each item.  To make it even easier for you, a collecting 

box will be available at the back of the church for these items. 

Refreshments 

Now that Coffee is served before the service as well as after, it would be very 

helpful if any additional volunteers would come forward, especially any able 

to set up for 10:40am. The current system where the same people do before 

and after is not working well.  

Lent Studies at St Hugh – “Let it Be” 

St Hugh’s will be running a 5 session DVD course on the life of Mary past & 

present. 

The sessions (lasting up to 90 mins) will be held on the 2nd & 9th April. 

The sessions will be held in St Hugh Church Hall starting at 10.45am in the 

morning and repeated at 8.00pm in the evening 

To ensure they have sufficient books please contact Roger Furnell (01483 

481944 or rogandmad.furnell@btinternet.com) if you are interested. 

SEBA Training Dates 

Excellence in Safeguarding training 

Level 2 

• Saturday 11 May 2019 @ Folkestone Baptist Church - 9.30am  

• Saturday 14 September 2019 @ Bookham Baptist Church - 9.30am 

Level 3 

• Saturday 11 May 2019 @ Folkestone Baptist Church - 1.30pm  

• Saturday 14 September 2019 @ Bookham Baptist Church - 1.30pm 

All courses £10 per candidate. Contact Eric or Sohan to book.  
 


